
Schuylkill River Park Community Garden 
Steering Committee Meeting 
Markward Recreation Center 

August 5, 2010 
  
 
Present:        Not Present: 
Derek Freres (A-1), Chair     Joyce Frye (H-6) 
Linda Zaimis, Recording Secretary (B-4)   Fran Levi, Treasurer (J-7)  

William Harger (L-1)      Allison Rulon-Miller (C-2) 
Chris Henningsen (F-3)      
Al Kelman (J-6)     
Cecily Kihn (I-2) 
Doug Ross (H-6) 
Joan Wells (K-5) 
  
The meeting was called to order by Derek at 7:02 pm. 
 
 Al made a motion to accept the July minutes. Seconded and approved. 
 
Treasurer’s Report: The available balance of the regular Garden Budget is 
$1,981.63. The available balance for the Maintenance/Capital Budget is 
$27,026.78. 
 
Derek reported that the itemization of the Dolfinger grant money is complete. 
 
Al made a motion to obtain an aluminum sign expressing gratitude to those who 
have helped fund our capital improvements. Seconded and approved. 
 
The second round of judging for the PHS City Gardens contest will take place on 
Saturday, August 14. 
 
The gardener in plot J1 is giving up the plot now. Fran will ask the next person on 
the Waiting List if they are interested in taking the plot.  
 
City Harvest Report: As of August 1, we delivered about 220 pounds of produce 
to the Lutheran Church. 
 
Waiting List: There are currently 46 people on the Waiting List. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:33 pm. 
 
Linda Zaimis, 
Recording Secretary 
 


